
April 2, 2018

Federal Communications Commission
P.O. Box 429
Columbia, MD 21045

Dear Sir or Madam,

I hereby appoint US Tech employees Sandi McEnery, Alan Ghasiani and George Yang to
act as our agent in the preparation of an application for equipment authorization of FCC
ID HSW-2450 to the FCC rules and regulations.

I certify that all exhibits contained within this filing properly describe the device or
system for which authorization is sought.

I further certify that appropriate arrangements have been made to assure that production
units of this equipment bearing the name and FCC identifier listed in this application will
continue to comply with the Commission’s requirements.

I further certify by signature that no party (per 47 CFR 1.2002(b)) to the application is
subject to a denial of Federal benefits, including FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301
of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 853(a).

This appointment also includes the authority to complete FCC Form 731 on our behalf
and sign the application as an authorized agent.

Sincerely,

Mark Tucker
Director of Hardware Engineering
Murata Electronics North America


